

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Friday 18th October

Dear Parents/Carers

Halloween Disco

Thank you to everyone who attended the PTA/Friends meeting this week, the disco next Friday was finalised and the date for the next meeting was arranged for Thursday 7th November at 8pm in the Urmston Working Men's Club. We will firm plans for the St Hugh of Lincoln weekend and Christmas Fair on Sunday 17th November at this meeting.

The format for the disco remains the same as previous years and is of course fancy dress. The children are dropped off at the visitor's car park hall door at 5.30pm and are collected from the staff car park hall doors at 7pm. The cost per child is £3 or £5 per family (siblings) and the children will be provided with refreshments and drinks. Your child will not need any other money on the night as all other entertainment is included. The disco will be fully supervised by staff and the parents who volunteered at the PTA meeting.

Cornerstone - Harvest

Next week the School Council will deliver our donations to the Cornerstone Centre in Manchester. If you have not already, please could you send in tinned or dried food and toiletries; as ever you generosity is greatly appreciated, thank you.

Before and After School Club

If you wish to use either club after the holidays, a reminder that the slips indicating interest need to be in school by next Tuesday 22nd October at the latest. Demand is very high and we need to plan numbers before the holidays. The slip can be found on the letters page of the school website.

Thank you as always for all your support.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





